
Southeast  Business  School
Organized Freshers’ Reception
and Orientation Program
Freshers’  Reception  &  Orientation  Program  of  the  newly
admitted students of BBA & MBA program of Summer Semester 2023
under  the  Southeast  Business  School  (SBS)  of  Southeast
University (SEU) held on 2 August 2023 at the SEU Multipurpose
Hall, Permanent Campus Tejgaon, Dhaka. Prof. Dr. AFM Mafizul
Islam, Vice Chancellor of SEU chaired the program while Prof.
Shibli Rubayat-Ul-Islam, Chairman, Bangladesh Securities and
Exchange Commission was present in the program as Chief Guest.
Maj  Gen  Kazi  Fakhruddin  Ahmed  (Retd.),  Registrar  of  SEU
welcomed newly enrolled students. He discussed about rules,
regulations and facilities of the University. Prof. Dr. Md.
Serajul  Islam,  Dean  of  SBS  introduced  respective  faculty
members to the students. Prof. Dr. ANM Meshquat Uddin, Adviser
to BoT also spoke. Among others, faculty members, officials,
newly enrolled students and their guardians were present in
the program.
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